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I am vehemently opposed to eliminating vote-by-mail in Oregon. In recent years the 

courts have determined that there is no proof of widespread voter fraud. Some 

members of Oregon’s Legislature, in support of Trump and his band of oligarchs, 

simply want to make it more difficult for eligible voters to cast their ballots. The rich 

are basically buying elections in this country. Today Trump again expressed the 

crazy desire to become a third-term president. We must do everything possible to 

stop any and all attempts to destroy our democracy. This bill is a way to gerrymander 

without drawing lines on the map. 

 

The vast majority of Oregon voters have already made it clear that they want mail-in 

voting. We have one of the best voting systems in the U.S. Removing vote-by-mail 

would have a detrimental impact on many voters, particularly our elderly and disabled 

citizens. 

 

Please stand up for what is right for the citizens of this state. Leave our gold-standard 

voting system in place. Vote NO on SB 210. 


